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I. The Stone-Campbell Dialogue will continue the work for the next five years as 

described below. 

 

II. The trajectory for the next five years will take as a theme “God at Work in the Stone-

Campbell Movement.” 

A. Planning a series of gatherings to extend the work and discussion of the 

Dialogue and to broaden the community of dialogue. 

1) A larger gathering of “movers and shakers” representing a wide 

diversity of leadership in all the streams. 

2) A meeting of seminarians and seminary professors. 

3) A meeting of youth (high school students) from the three streams 

B. Plugging into national meetings of each of the three streams—General 

Assembly, NACC, Lectureships, etc. 

 

III. Between March 31 and October 4, 2009, each member will seek to foster observances 

of the Great Communion in their own communities. 

 

IV. The next meeting will be November 1-3, 2009, in Lexington, KY. 

 

V. The agenda for the meeting in Lexington will include: 

A. Analysis of the Great Communion and learnings from it. 

B. Providing time for dialogue and fellowship (see V below) that would include a 

review of the original purpose statement. 

C. Begin planning for the meetings of seminarians, the “larger gathering,” and 

plugging into the national gatherings of the streams. 

 

VI. Because several new people will be on the Dialogue, and to help us plan other 

meetings, we will ask them to respond to a set of questions: 

A. Did you know about the Stone-Campbell Dialogue before being invited?  What 

did you know? 

B. How do you respond to the papers from March 2009 that reflected on the first 

decade of the Dialogue’s work? 

 

 


